
Quilting Cousins Quilt Retreat
 (Sharon Kubich)

As many of you know, I am now organizing quilting retreats.  I call myself “The Quilting 
Cousins” and hold these retreats in September and January at the St. Francis Retreat House 
located in Easton, PA.

I am very excited that my retreats through 2015 are filled to capacity (well, a little bit over, but 
sometimes you just can't say no!).  Thanks to all who registered, if you weren't able to get in, 
please ask to be put on the waiting list.

Starting September 2015 I will be taking registrations for both January and September 2016 and 
2017 retreats.  I cannot take reservations without a deposit.   

For more information on dates and how to register contact Sharon Kubich at 
sharon.kubich@gmail.com or 908-343-9031.
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